Steve Sisolak

Governor



Laura E. Freed Director

Matthew Tuma
Deputy Director

Robbie Burgess

Administrator

STATE OF NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION FLEET SERVICES DIVISION

750 E. King Street
Carson City, Nevada 89701-4768
Phone: (775) 684-1880 | Fax: (775) 684-1888
Website: www.fleetservices.nv.gov

MEMORANDUM

January 6, 2022

TO: All Agencies

FROM: Robbie Burgess, Administrator

SUBJECT: Temporary Staffing Shortage in Las Vegas Fleet Services Office

Due to pending COVID-19 test results, the Las Vegas Fleet Services office is currently short-staffed and operating at limited capacity. The staff who are working are doing the best they can to continue to provide services to customers, but some delays or service disruptions should be expected. While we do not yet have enough information to know how long the staffing shortage may persist, we do anticipate that it will continue at least into early next week.

For faster service during this period, please direct general inquiries to the Carson City Fleet Services office using the contact information below.

Carson City Fleet Services (775) 684-1880
CarsonFleet@admin.nv.gov

We apologize for the disruption and appreciate your understanding and patience. We will provide an update as soon as we have more information.